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Dear Cara, Kyle, and Craig,

“Oh my goodness!!” were the first words our children yelled right before they took off to
explore their new playground toys. How great it was to see the smiles on their faces. For
so long our 50 children had to entertain themselves on the playground with balls and a
few “falling apart” ride on toys. Now the children have a jungle gym, sliding board, and
so much more! Not only were the children surprised with the new outdoor toys, you
blessed them with some AMAZING indoor toys as well. This is a blessing to many of
our children who are unable to play outside due to their medical conditions. For many of
our children who have serious developmental delays the cause/effect and fine motor
building toys will truly help advance their skills.

From the children to the staff, we are SO thankful for your hard work, generosity, and
dedication to help those in need. You blessed us with so much more than we ever
expected. We will think of you each day when were out climbing on our new equipment.
Please stop by and see us so we can spoil you!

We hope you enjoy our little packet and pictures of us enjoying our new toys!!
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Director of Social Work
The Pediatric Day Health Center at Millhouse




